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HGV fly-parking statement 

Further to Issue Specific Hearing 2, the Examining Authority (“ExA”) requested 

information on any HGV parking issues that the Blaby District may experience.   

The Council have consulted with officers from Blaby District Council in Planning and 

Environmental Health and officers from Leicestershire County Council Parking 

Management Department. Historically, fly-parking was a significant issue in certain 

parts of the Blaby District. Recently, some complaints of HGV fly-parking have been 

received sporadically at Blaby where concerns of littering and defecation have been 

raised. Notwithstanding this, there are no identified ‘hot spots’ where investigations 

are on-going.    

    

  

 


